
 

Crime Informational – Bike Larceny 
   On January 4, 2019, at approximately 4:05 pm an affiliate had their bicycle removed from the 
bike rack near Dodge Gym. The unknown individual pictured below is seen on CCTV removing 
the frame of the bicycle from the front tire. This individual was last seen walking south bound 
on Amsterdam Avenue. If the identity of this individual is known or seen, please call 911 and 
Public Safety at 212-854-5555 

 

 

 

Please remember to secure your bicycle by locking the frame and tires using a non-cable type locking device 
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